
 

 

 

 

Stewards Notes – 1/27/2021 
 
Upcoming Computer Classes – Registration is February 15 & 16.  Home 

security (by Ring) and All-in-one computers are the classes that will be 

held online in February and March.  Look for posted flyers for more info, 

or call Nancy Little at (513)554-1520.      

 

Next Meeting: Feb. 9 at Sharonville Convention Center – Again this 

month, we will be meeting at the Convention Center (11355 Chester Rd.) 

at 1 PM and 3:30 PM.  Please remember to wear masks in the 

convention center.  It is required by them so they can be compliant with 

Ohio laws – and so we can continue to meet there.         

 

Dependent Audits – If you have dependents on our health insurance, you 

will soon have to prove their relationship to you as an employee.  To 

document this, you may need to use birth certificates, W2s, etc.  Be sure 

to black out unneeded personal information before submitting.  See you 

steward or committee person if you have questions or problems.      

 

Bargaining Committee Update – The level of subcontracted work going 

on throughout the plant remains an issue.  The committee is pressing 

the company to resolve this issue.   

 

February Gun Raffle – We will be drawing for a Kimber Micro 9 at this 

month’s meeting.  Tickets are $10 each, 3/$25, or 10/$50.  You do NOT 

have to be present to win.  Contact your steward or one of our Trustees 

for tickets.  Our trustees: Ken Sandy (513)276-6491, Dan Pence 

(513)285-2725, or Brad Powers (513)374-7025. 


